From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Medical Update
Date: December 28, 2016 11:35:10 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: June 1, 2012 at 2:40:12 PM CDT

To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Medical Update

Hi Hans,

Today Dr. Levin my neurologist increased my medication of Gabapentin from 300 mg twice a day to 600 mg twice a day. I'm not
happy about the increase, it already makes me extremely tired but it's supposed to help with the nerve pain in my right arm.

Not sure if you needed to know this but it is a minor change in the medical condition.

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad


mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net
mailto:hansmast@comcast.net

